
Saturday, April 16, 2016 

9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

Tour gardens located in Weslaco. 

These garden landscapes will take you from the  

colorful cottage-style garden to the whimsical and then on 

to the winding walkways of a tropical rain forest. 

The Deep South Texas Master Gardener Association 

Is proud to sponsor the 

Please call the Hidalgo County Extension office,  

956/383-1026, for more information. 

Educational programs of the Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service are open to all people without regard to race, color, sex, disability, religion, age, 

or national origin.  The Texas A&M University System, U.S. Department of Agriculture, and the County Commissioners Courts of Texas Cooperating. 

Individuals with a disability needing an accommodation should contact 956-383-1026 at least two weeks in advance to program date.   

Cost is $5.00 to tour all three gardens. 

{Tickets may be purchased at any of the homes on day of 

tour, or at our office, 410 N. 13th Avenue in Edinburg.} 



1. Dr. Craig & Marguerite Wiegand 

      1005 Hackberry Drive 

      Weslaco, TX  78596 

2.   Richard & Roxie Lehman 

      1007 S. Missouri 

      Weslaco, TX  78596 

You will absolutely love this cottage-
style garden with a colorful array of 
blooming flower beds full of annuals 
and perennials.  The large trees pro-
vide shade and the patio is surrounded 
by beautiful foliage and more flowers. 
A nice area for relaxing. This is definite-
ly a must see!  

A garden with a whimsical flare.  Follow 
the time worn paver stone walkway 
and look for the various garden statues 
placed throughout the garden.  A 
quaint and colorful garden shed sits in 
the corner surrounded by lush land-
scape and water features.  Seating 

areas are also nestled throughout this 
beautiful yard.   

3.   Jack & Thelma Dyer 

      2108 W. 18th Street 

      Weslaco, TX  78596 

This garden is a forest in the city!   
You are guided by the brick walkway 
through the luscious green garden 
filled with statuesque and winding 
palms, beautiful bromeliads, tree 
ferns and other colorful plants set 
amongst the natural green back-
ground.  Feels like you’re in a tropical 
rain forest.    




